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NOTICE OF CANCELLED MEETING

AGRICULTURAL WATER ADVISORY COMMITTEE

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the meeting of the Agricultural Water Advisory Committee
scheduled for Monday, July 9, 2018 at 1:30 p.m., at the District Headquarters Building Boardroom,
5700 Almaden Expressway, San Jose, California, was cancelled on July 5, 2018, due to the lack

of a confirmed quorum.
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Glenna Brambill
Office of the Clerk of the Board
1-408-630-2408

Dated: 7-5-18

Our mission is to provide Silicon Vo||ey safe, clean water for a healthy life, environment, and economy.



